
Mr. John Mi rak 
430 Mass Avenue 

' 

Arlington, Massachu etts 02174 

Dear Mr. Mirak: 

December 20, 1978 

We have receiv d your gift and were reminded once ag in of the 
warm generosity of our spirit. It is good to remember o hers, and 
it is good indeed to be remembered by others. 

May God bless ou for your thoughtfulness and bring he joy of 
this season to all our loved ones. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


